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BY EMAIL 
 
 
November 7, 2023 
 
Ms. Joanne Richardson 
Director, Major Projects and Partnerships 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street, 7th Floor South Tower 
Toronto ON M5G 2P5 
Joanne.Richardson@HydroOne.com  
Regulatory@HydroOne.com  
 
 
Dear Ms. Richardson: 
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 
 Leave to Construct Chatham to Lakeshore Project –  
 Notification of Material Change  
 Ontario Energy Board File No.: EB-2022-0140  
 
The Ontario Energy Board acknowledges receipt of the letter dated November 3, 2023, 
from Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One). The letter provides details on a material 
change regarding the Chatham to Lakeshore Project. Hydro One specified that the 
Chatham to Lakeshore Project is progressing one-year ahead of schedule and is now 
planned to be in-service by December 2024 instead of December 2025, as was set out 
in Hydro One’s leave to construct application. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this matter to Musab Qureshi at 
Musab.Qureshi@oeb.ca. The OEB’s toll-free number is 1-888-632-6273. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Lawrie Gluck 
Manager, Natural Gas 
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